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Dear Emile, 

Thank you for agreeing to help us with the 2005 Bank One 
Zoo-TO-DO'S Patron Party presented by Lee Michael's! We greatly 

support of Aurora Club Catering. Your 
participation will ensure a successful event and help to raise 
needed funds for Audubon Zoo. 

We will be in touch with you in the next few months to work 
on details. In the meantime, if you have any questions please don't 
hesitate to contact me in the Zoo-TO-DO office at 212-5484 or via 
e-mail at ndufour@auduboninstitute.org. I look forward to working 
with you! 

Sincerely, 

Nicole M. Dufour 
Coordinator of Zoo-TO-DO Events 

http:ndufour@auduboninstitute.org

